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Report 15.542  
Date 27 October 2015 
File CCAB-8-233 

Committee Council 
  

Notice of motion - Cr Paul Bruce 
Councillor Bruce has given notice (refer Attachment 1) of his intention to move the 
following motion at Council’s meeting on 4 November 2015: 
 
“That the Council:  
 
1. Notes the content of the report. 
 
2. Reviews the Trans Pacific Partnership (TPP) text against the TPP Policy 

Solution adopted by councils representing a majority (60%) of the NZ 
population. 

 
3.  Requests the Chief Executive to conduct an analysis of the TPP text and deliver 

a report to Council assessing the TPP implications, the object being to 
determine the impact that the TPP will have on Greater Wellington Regional 
Council's ability to make decisions in the interests of our region, the people and 
their environment.   

 
4.  Asks that central government initiates a full public and parliamentary debate 

before proceeding with formal consideration of the TPP, including formal 
signing. 

 
5.   Asks that central government carry out human rights, health and environmental 

impact assessments of the potential effects of the TPP on the people and the land 
of New Zealand, as urged by the United Nations independent expert Alfred de 
Zayas, and make this information publicly available. 

 
6.  Asks that central government consults with local government prior to any further 

action taken that might compromise the ability of local government to make 
decisions in the interests of our region, the people and their environment.” 

 
Attachment 1 also contains background information in support of the notice. 


